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NOTICES

INSURANCE DEPARTMENT

Surplus Lines Agents and Interested Parties; Export List of Insurance
Coverages

[53 Pa.B. 2404]
[Saturday, April 29, 2023]

The Acting Insurance Commissioner (Commissioner) published a notice at 53 Pa.B. 920
(February 11, 2023) soliciting comments to the export list published at 52 Pa.B. 2194 (April 9,
2022). Consideration was given to all comments received.

The Commissioner proposes to amend the April 9, 2022, list as follows:

Add:

* Commercial Cyber Insurance (inclusive of first party and/or third party commercial cyber
insurance coverage)

Persons wishing to comment on the Commissioner's proposal are invited to submit a written
statement within 15 days from the date of this publication. Each written statement must include
sufficient detail and relevant facts to inform the Insurance Department of the exact basis of the
statement. Written statements must be e-mailed to Lori Rumpf at lrumpf@pa.gov. Formal
notification of any changes will be published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin after the 15-day comment
period or a notice will be published stating that the April 9, 2022, list remains in effect.

MICHAEL HUMPHREYS,
Acting Insurance Commissioner
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